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GOV. MSG. NO. 480

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOCLULU

LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNOR

March 3, 2008

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 409

Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Sirs and Mesdames:
In accordance with the provisions of Article V, Section 6, of the Hawai‘i
State Constitution, I have the honor to submit herewith for your consideration and

confirmation, the following nomination to the Health Planning Council,
Honolulu Subarea:

Lloyd Lim

Term to Expire: 6/30/2012

Sincerely,

LINDA LIN
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LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNOR OF HAWAI!

CHIYOME LEINAALA FUKINO, M.D.
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

P.O. Box 3378 In reply, please refer to:
HONOLULU, HAWAIl 96801-3378 File:

Senate Committee on Health

, Submitting for consideration and confirmation to the Honolulu Subarea
Health Planning Council, Gubernatorial Nominee,
Lloyd Lim

Testimony of Chiyome Leinaala Fukino, M.D.
Director of Health

Department’s Position: The Department of Health supports the nomination and confirmation of

Lloyd Lim to the Honolulu Subarea Health Planning Council.

Fiscal Implications: None.

Purpose and Justification: Lloyd Lim is the Health Branch Administrator for the Hawaii Insurance

Division, Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs. He supervises health insurance regulation,

including rate regulation, financial surveillance, complaints, investigations, licensing, legislative

matters, and external reviews of health plan coverage denials. He implements the loss mitigation grant

program. He also has experience in loss and debt financing.

We ask for your support in the confirmation of Lloyd Lim to serve on the Honolulu Subarea Health

Planning Council.



TESTIMONY OF JAMES NAGLE
55 8. Judd St. # 1507
Honolulu, Hawaii 96817

COMMITTEE ON HEALTH

Date: Wednesday, April 2, 2007
Time: 1:15 P.M.
Place: Conference Room 016

State Capitol

Re: GM 480 Submitting for consideration and
confirmation to the Health Planning Council, Honclulu
Subarea, Gubernatorial Nominee Lloyd Lim, for a term to
expire 6-30-2012.

Written Testimony Only

Chair Ige and Members of the Committee:

I fully support the confirmation of Lloyd Lim to
the Health Planning Council, Honolulu Subarea. I have
known Lloyd for at least a dozen years. He has a wealth
of knowledge in the health insurance area and 1is
intimately involved with the daily workings of health
insurance in Hawaii. Because Lloyd is the head of the
Health Branch of the Insurance Division, I’m certain
that he’1ll prove to be an invaluable asset for the
council. Thus, I fully support his nomination and

confirmation to the council.



